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           16/10/24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

I would like to update you about some new developments with our Beach School 

programme. 

 

In the past we have been supported by Bridie from Mudlarks, who moved on to a new 

venture this summer. We are enormously grateful for her hard work over the years and 

wish her every success in her new post. 

 

So, this term we have been working very hard behind the scenes to ensure that we are 

able to continue with a successful Beach School programme. We have:  

• Applied for funding from the Burgage Holders of Alnmouth Common. 

• Undertaken the appropriate and highest standard of Beach School training. This 

includes Outdoor, Forest and Paediatric First Aid training 

• Worked closely with the Local Authority to adapt thorough Risk Assessments that 

are completed for each trip. 

• Started to plan creative and engaging curriculum activities for each trip. 

 

I am delighted that great progress has been made over the past weeks and we aim to 

put Beach Schools back into our busy schedule after the half term holiday. We will be 

in touch soon with dates for each class. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr K. Moloney    

Headteacher     
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